
 

 

 

Dear Year 4, 

We hope you are getting used to your new routines now school has been closed 

for two weeks! We’ve loved seeing some of the activities you’ve completed at 

home and it’s great that so many of you are finding the resources on the school 

website useful. We’ll be keeping those updated on a regular basis. 

None of us knows when school will re-open; normally, we’d be starting to learn 

more about time in Maths after Easter. Lots of you are becoming confident in 

telling the time using both analogue and digital clocks, and this is a great 

opportunity to become used to telling the time at home with the help of an 

adult, or maybe an older brother or sister! 

It’s great to hear that so many of you are enjoying reading some of the books 

we’ve set on Get Epic – and remember to keep using Times Table Rock Stars to 

get even better at recalling multiplication facts! 

In spite of everything that is happening in the world, this is still a wonderful 

time of year. The days are becoming longer, the weather is a little warmer and 

it’s so exciting to watch nature burst back into life.  

You may remember that many of the Lost Words we 

read about earlier this year were things we’ve 

stopped noticing when we’re out and about, so see 

how many different plants and animals you can spot 

when you’re getting your daily dose of fresh air! 

Maybe you could then find out a bit more about them 

when you get home… 

We hope you are staying safe and well. 

With very best wishes, 

Mr Farooqi, Mr Cook and Mr Edwards.  

 

 


